
SDMC Meeting minutes 
8.5.14 
 
Members Present 

 Billie Grays 

 Rose Durant 

 Huey Wilson 

 Ken Williams 

 Brenda Handy 

 Amber Williams 

 Parris Coleman 

 

The meeting opened with greetings from the Principal.  Minutes from the June meeting were read.  They 
had previously been approved through email.   

The summer camp programs were outlined, including enrichment camp with Be a Champion, STEM 
camp, band camp, and camp at Key for rising 9th grade students. 

The dress code for the 2014-15 school year would remain the same as the previous year.   

Parents would have the opportunity to be trained on Power Up at Fish Camp on August 20th and at the 
Power Up Open House on August 21st.  Student laptops would be deployed after Labor Day. 

The principal requested opening of school volunteers to assist with registration.   

This was the final meeting for some SDMC members.  New member elections will be held for teachers 
and suggestions are welcomed for Business members or parents. 

 

The next meeting date will be September 2, 2014. 


